
 
Dear parents/ careers, 
 
Welcome to Week 8! I hope everyone enjoyed Father’s Day on Sunday. 
 

Evaluations 
At the end of each year, teachers evaluate programs across the school to ensure they are achieving the desired out-
comes and to determine recommendations for the following year. Ordinarily parents are encouraged to join an after-
noon session where staff present these evaluations. Due to current COVID-19 restrictions, we are unable to extend 
this invitation to parents, however, parents are welcome to receive a copy of the evaluations booklet to read. Please 
contact the front office if you would like a copy.   
 

These evaluations will help drive the 2021-2024 School Improvement Plan. Every three years, schools create a new 
school plan. This time, the plan is to last four years. The school community will be consulted and informed of the pro-
gress towards its development during Term 4. 
 

Parking 
With the current staggered pick up arrangements, parking is somewhat better. Parents are reminded that behind the 
O’Connell street bus stop (out the front of the school) is not a Kiss and Drop Zone, in fact it is a No Standing Zone. If 
you are caught dropping students off in this zone you will receive a fine. I encourage parents to use the Kiss and Drop 
Zone on Neville Street instead. 
 

School Photos 
School Photos are next week. Please ensure you return your child’s envelope and money to school on or before Tues-
day 15 September. Please ensure your children are dressed in full school uniform including black shoes. 
 

Have a wonderful fortnight! 
Regards 
Jodi Harris 
Relieving Principal 

 

 

 

Bronze Awards 

Ilyas KMP 

Elliot KMP 

Matthew KMP 

Leila KMP 

Selma KMP 

Christina KMP 

Queenie KC 

Ali KC 

Helen KC 

Alessandra KC 

Danielle K/4H 

Lucas K/4H 

Kevin K/2M 

Alvin K/2M 

Sienna KN 

Mamadi KN 

Harley KN 

Eva KS 

Mary KS 

Kristine KS 

Matias KS 

Aleesa KS 

Almir KS 

Nomas KS 

Kathyrn x 2 1A 

Dijana x 2 1A 

Theresa 1A 

Attilla 1A 

Pippa 1A 

Emaan 1A 

Bronze Awards 

Cindy x2 2S 

Sarleen 2S 

Isaac 2S 

Ashley 2S 

John x2 2S 

Mohamed 2M 

Sana 2M 

Vii 2M 

Ali 2M 

Safiyyah 2M 

Tayla 2M 

Arsh 2M 

Dzenan 2M 

Dunya 2M 

John 2M 

Jacob 3/4M 

Nathan 3/4M 

Ashleigh 3/4M 

May 3/4M 

Emily 3/4M 

Sanah 3/4M 

Arijana 3/4M 

Jessica 3/4M 

Dayna x 4 3/4A 

Recardo x2 3/4A 

Kelepi 3/4A 

Jeremy 3/4A 

Paul 3/4M 

Collin 3/4M 

Rosel 3/4C 

Bronze Awards 

Kenan 1A 

Kayla 1A 

Mary 1D 

Malak 1D 

Avery x 2 1D 

Anthony 1D 

Emma 1D 

Janice x 2 1D 

Vivian x 2 1D 

Lanaa x 4 1L 

Vincent 1L 

Julian 1L 

Ollie 1L 

Giselle 1L 

Zahlya x 2  

Adam 2W 

Eva 2W 

Zakary 2W 

Fatimah 2W 

Chloe 2W 

Maria 2W 

Kobi 5/6B 

Phoenix x3 2W 

Makaloni 2S 

Eleena 2S 

Penny 2S 

Rama 2S 

Alan 2S 

Bianca 2S 

Khoi 2S 

Silver Awards 

Hannah 2S 

Valentino 1A 

Reeleen 1A 

Vivian 1D 

Elijah 1D 

Avery 1D 

Zahyla 1L 

Ashnor KC 

Angelo 5/6K 

Martin 4/6T 

Kevin 4/6T 

Seevalina 3/4S 

Meriam 4/5N 

 

Silver Awards 

Charbel 5/6N 

Kevin 3/4A 

Isaac 5/6M 

Henry 5/6M 

Mariama 5/6A 

Maddison 5/6A 

 

Gold Awards 

Sarah 5/6 B 

Maddison 5/6A 

 

 

 

 

Bronze Awards 

Allysha  3/4C 

Andro 3/4C 

Namisha x 23/4C 

Helina 3/4C 

Ali  x 2 3/4C 

Annie 3/4C 

Brandon 3/4C 

Haider 3/4C 

Zahra 3/4C 

Noah x 2 3/4C 

Seevalina 3/4SB 

Zainab 3/4SB 

Joseph 3/4SB 

Marzina 3/4SB 

Kamsin 3/4SB 

Seevera 3/4SB 

Kaitlyn  x 3 4/5S 

Kinda 4/5S 

Elijah 4/5S 

Ruby x 3 4/5S 

Amli 4/5S 

Maryam 3/4K 

Muhammad x 23/4K 

Mina 3/4K 

Veronica 3/4K 

Amylili 3/4K 

Charlie 4T 

Isaac 5/6M 

Caralynn x2  5/6M 

Prerna 5/6M 

Bronze Awards 

Kiara 5/6V 

Meghrig 5/6V 

Lara 5/6V 

Soso 5/6V 

Nineveh 5/6V 

Sarah 5/6N 

Alexander 5/6N 

Mirna 5/6N 

Angelo 5/6K 

Demour 5/6K 

Luseeian 5/6K 

Sienna 5/6K 

Maryam 5/6K 

Rose 5/6K 

Maddison 5/6A 

Annie 5/6A 

Aya 5/6A 

Mariama 5/6A 

Lupeline 5/6B 

Chineara 5/6B 

Amelia 5/6B 

Andrew 5/6B 

Sara 5/6B 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SCHOOL DATES TO REMEMBER  

School photos Tuesday 15 September 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

Daffodil Day 

Thank you to our generous Smithfield community for supporting Daffodil Day. We had so many of our 

students participate by wearing yellow, giving gold coin donations and purchasing daffodils. We collec-

tively raised $826 which is a wonderful donation to the Cancer Council that will go towards much needed 

research and support services for those living with cancer.  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

    Many thanks  

    Bita Christos 

    Deputy Principal Special Education 

As part of Education Week 2020, 5/6M Student Alex wrote the following poem as a 
tribute to the value of education. This poem explores themes of darkness and light, as 
well as the endless struggle of an owl to emerge from its own ‘cage of ignorance’. 
 

The Owl 
 

Darkness. Grounded by the chains that limit its potential, it looks up in search for the calm 
solace of stars in the ink-black sky.  
 

Where negligence prevails, a caged owl sits. It considers the fate of a world that is blinded 
by its own ignorance. The truth lies not far from the grasp of the mind and the imagination. 
It takes persistence to become one with power, and power comes from knowledge.  
The appreciation for unlimited and endless possibilities, and a will of unmeasurable 
strength, is the key to wisdom. 
 

The owl unfurls its once divine but now clipped wings, and screeches a cry of determina-
tion. Its piercing eyes grow sharp, as it breaks through the boundaries of conformity that 
caged its mind, and the right to stand in the name of growth. No longer would a society tow-
er over the owl, restrain its urge to strive for greatness, or rip the spirit from its soul.  
 

The owl soars high, as the sun emerges from the night behind it,  
symbolising a new era - and one where knowledge and education  
prevails. 
 

“Finally my wings regrew, now, I soar higher than the eagle” - Humble Edward 

           Sass Week   
  
It was a wonderful to acknowledge and thank our fabulous school Administration and support staff 
(SASS) during SASS week, we really appreciate their hard work and dedication. 
 

  

If anyone has lost a laptop please come to the office. 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) 

Focus of the week is walking on the asphalt. 

Please keep our lawns green. 


